
Angus, Richard B. April 3, 1883 
Hill to Angus 
The construction last year of the Canadian 
Pacific Road cost enormously. There should be 
a statement from time to time telling what the 
work is costing. When Van Horne passed here on 
Saturday I talked with him about a basis upon 
which both our companies would work & told him 
it would be necessary to have this done by the 
time the C.P. would take over the Thunder Bay 
Branch."I am sorry to say that Mr. Van Hornes 
reply was not such as would lead us to expect 
any rea.sonable or fair action on his part.His 

reply was substantiall-- that he considered 



Winnipeg a local stati on the Can. Pac.Ry 
and that we had no mort right to look for a 
rate to Winnipeg than to any other point &c." 
Other strange actions & decisions of Van Horne 
in re the relationship between the two roads. 
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